
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Milton, Planning Board  

Notice is hereby given in accordance with NH RSA 676:4 & 676:7 and the Milton Site Plan 

Review Regulations that the Milton Planning Board will hold a public hearing for Site Plan Review 

for a proposed five unit Multi-Tenant Building (for lease for business and professional offices that 

are allowed by Zoning), Owner Gold River LLC, Agent Norway Plains Associates, property 

located 584 White Mountain Highway (Map 42 Lots 128 &129), in the Commercial Residential 

Zone on November 6, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Milton Town Hall 424 White Mtn. Highway, Milton. 

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the Planning 

Board Agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved. Copies of the application 

are available at the Milton Town Hall or on the Milton Town Website.  

 

 

 


